
 
 

 

Our Lady of Good Aid Cathedral Primary School & Nursery Class 
171 Milton Street 
Motherwell ML1 1DH 
Telephone: 01698 274935    
Email: nlyoungg@northlan.org.uk                                                 Head Teacher: Mr Graeme Young 

 

 

21st June 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Apologies for this letter arriving so close to the end of term, but it was only yesterday evening that 

our staffing for August was finalised. I am pleased to say that I am now in a position to inform you of 

your child’s class and teacher for next year. We will have twenty classes next session, which will 

include a Primary 5/6 composite class. 

 

Sadly, Mrs Allison, Mr Feeney and Mr McMullan will be moving on from Cathedral next Wednesday. 

They’ve all been been fantastic additions to the Cathedral team and will be sorely missed. However, 

they go with our heartfelt prayers and best wishes. 

Ms Debbie Quinn will be returning to Cathedral following her secondment to the local authority as a 

Digital Pedagogy Teacher. This is perfect timing, given that developing our learners’ digital technology 

skills remains on our 2024/25 Annual Improvement Plan. Good to have you back, Ms Quinn! 

We will be welcoming some new faces to Cathedral Primary in August. Mrs Karen Callaghan comes to 

us from Corpus Christi Primary, Ms Nicola Burns from Christ the King Primary and Ms Morven Jackson 

will also be joining the team. Welcome to the Cathedral family! 

Please can I take this opportunity to thank all Cathedral staff for their incredible hard work throughout 

this year as well as parents and carers for their ongoing support. Good luck to our Primary 7s as they 

move on to high school and I wish each and every Cathedral pupil a happy and safe summer holiday. 

See you on 14th August! 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Graeme Young 
Head Teacher 
 


